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Tuesday, October 29, 2013 AOL: Guest

Dear Ms. Cheadle and Ms. Spero,  
  
Thank you for updating the Judicial Council website to include my entire written comment for the October 25, 
2013 Judicial Council meeting.  On behalf of those members of the public, who I submitted their comments for 
them, thank you for making their comments part of the permanent public record of what the Judicial Council 
knows of the public fleecing via extrinsic fraud and AOC employee falsified court documents, in the matter of 
Bruce J. Kelman and Veritox, Inc., v. Sharon Kramer, San Diego, California.  
  
However, I am still concerned that the Judicial Council members, including AOC Director Jahr and Chief Justice 
Cantil-Sayauke, did not actually see the public's comments because my letter was originally cut off in the 
written comments they were provided.   
  
As I requested prior, (see my prior email of Oct 25th http://freepdfhosting.com/b15e098ea8.pdf ) could you 
kindly have Justice Douglas Miller, Chair of the Judicial Council Executive and Planning Committee, provide 
written verification to me that Judicial Council members, including AOC Director Judge Jahr and Chief Justice 
Cantil-Sayauke, received my, and thus the public's, comments in their entirety? 
  
Partial letter as seen on the Judicial Council web site on October 25th (pdf pages 3 -6):  
http://freepdfhosting.com/a3754814cf.pdf 
  
Letter as it appears now on the Judicial Council website (pdf pages 3-8):  
http://www.courts.ca.gov/documents/jc-20131025-comments.pdf 
  
If you all or Justice Miller are confused as to why confirmation of Judicial Council members, including Chief 
Justice Cantil-Sayauke and AOC Director Jahr, receiving my and the public's comments in their entirety, is so 
important to many people's lives; please visit the blog post of Katy's Exposure "TOXIC MOLD! Judicial Council 
Updates Website W/Evidence of Extrinsic Fraud"  Short link: http://wp.me/plYPz-3G9  
  
Thank you for your help. Please thank Justice Miller for me, too, for providing the opportunity to give written 
comment to the Judicial Council members; and for his anticipated verification that they actually received it.  
  
Sincerely,  
Sharon Kramer 


